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	ANTI-BULLYING CONFERENCE

Friday 22nd January 2016 at 9 am and 1:30 pm
Hilton Hotel, Collingtree (by Junction 15 M1

BOOK YOUR PLACES NOW
	[image: ]



IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT:

John Lewis – NCC Assistant Director, Schools will be giving the opening address at the 9am Anti-Bullying Conference, and 

Cllr Matt Golby – NCC Cabinet Member for Families, Skills and Education will be giving the opening address for the 1:30pm conference

Don’t miss out on what they have to say.  Book your places NOW by clicking this link:    http://www.eventbrite.com/e/anti-bullying-conference-tickets-19480841722


What would you have liked your school/college to have done about bullying?
“………Thank you for listening i hope nobody gets bullied in future”

“I would of liked them to stop ignoring me and to have done a better job ….. because the bullying carried on for about three years”

“I wish my school had listened and believed me – then it could have stopped”
“I would have liked them to give him an exclusion….he was so mean to me, I almost did something that would change my family’s life”







“To notice that lots of people are being severely abused and try to stop it”

“Actually done something to deal with what was going on. The school says they have no tolerance for bullying yet they haven´t done anything about it”


“Help me to know how to keep myself safe”

“Addressed the situation of bullying to the whole school”


“Taken better care of me”


“Would have liked them to sort it out a bit quicker …..  They scattered my school things all over the floor and were kicking me and poking me in lessons and they wouldn’t leave me alone until eventually I moved house and school …..”  





…above is a tiny selection of the responses given by pupils, to the above question in our anonymous anti-bullying survey.

Could these answers be from your school or college?
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The Anti-Bullying conference is on Friday 22nd January and places are booking up fast, so please ensure that you have booked your space for this important event.  If you haven’t done so already, please click the following link below to book your spaces now before it is too late:    http://www.eventbrite.com/e/anti-bullying-conference-tickets-19480841722

Facebook: @thelowdown          Twitter: @thelowdownNN1     website:  www.thelowdown.info
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